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What have we been learning? 

     This week, we had lots of fun doing practical shape challenges to show our 
understanding of 2D and 3D shapes. We showed our knowledge by answering lots 

of questions. 

                                          

We completed our final mini outcome:- who’s in the news? We used the learnpads 
as recording equipment to record the interviews using the questions we created in 
English. We all then peer critiqued each other’s interviews using warm and cool 
feedback. 

Next Week 

Our new project for terms 3 and 4 will be  

‘What will you be remembered for?’ 

We will be looking at famous engineers and 
inventors from the past. 

 We will be starting with a ‘Wow’ morning on 
Wednesday 8th January, but we will be keeping it a 

surprise about what we will be doing!! 

 

 

Other News  

 Each child has 3 books allocated to them on 
Bug Club to complete over the holidays. 

 

Please let us know if in the new year you will 
be able to help us as a parent helper with 
reading etc, we really do need some more 
helpers. 

Finally we both wish you and your families a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
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